
May 2017

Dear Name, 

“We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give.” - Winston Churchill  

As mindful as we are of the many blessings we enjoy, we know all too well there are those 
among us who are in need of a helping hand, in need of hope.  The good news is that by 
working and coming together we can make a huge difference.  

This October 2, 2017, Our Lady of the Cape will be hosting our first annual “Giving Back” 
golf outing at the beautiful Ocean Edge Golf Resort in Brewster, Massachusetts.  In line with 
our mission of helping those in need, tournament proceeds will support the mission of the 
parish and two outstanding organizations – The Society of St. Vincent de Paul and CHAMP 
Homes.  You can learn more about our mission and these great organizations by going to 
OurLadyoftheCapeGolf.com.  

We believe our “Giving Back Golf Outing” and the worthy organizations and people that 
will benefit, provide a great opportunity for your company to help those in need and at the 
same time receive valuable exposure.  As such, this letter is soliciting your sponsorship.  

As a participating sponsor, you will receive the gift of giving back.  Additionally, based on 
the sponsorship alternatives you select, your company will be referenced in all promotional 
materials and be given the first opportunity to sign up players for the event.  

Enclosed please find details of the sponsorship and participation opportunities.   

One of our “Giving Back” volunteers will contact you soon to answer any questions you 
have and assure you have the sponsorship opportunities you desire.

We appreciate your consideration and thank you in advance for sharing your blessings.        

Sincerely,   
   

Fr. William V. Kaliyadan, Pastor – Our Lady of the Cape   

PS.  To take advantage of our sponsorship opportunities now or 
to have your questions answered, call the
Our Lady of The Cape office at 508.385.3252 x10 or email
at ourladyofthecapegolf@gmail.com.

Our Lady of the Cape - 468 Stony Brook Road  Brewster, MA  02631

GOLF OPEN

Tournament Entry Form
September 27, 2021

12:00pm Shotgun Start
Ocean Edge Resort and Golf Club

2907 Main St. | Brewster, MA

Pricing
$175 per golfer

$700 per foursome
Includes round of golf plus cart, 

dinner, and live auction.

Please make checks payable to Our Lady of the Cape and mail, along with tournament 
entry form, by September 1st to: Our Lady of the Cape, PO Box 1799, Brewster, Massachusetts 02631.

Questions: (508) 385-3252  x10  |  ourladyofthecapegolf@gmail.com

OUR LADY OF THE CAPE CHURCH
BREWSTER, MA

5th ANNUAL

FOURSOME
Player 1 Name:________________________________________

Email:____________________Phone:_____________________

Player 2 Name:________________________________________

Email:____________________Phone:_____________________

Player 3 Name:________________________________________

Email:____________________Phone:_____________________

Player 4 Name:________________________________________

Email:____________________Phone:_____________________

¨ Platinum $10,000

¨ Diamond $5,000

¨ Gold $2,500

¨ Closest to the Pin/Longest Drive 
Sponsor Sign $300

¨ Tee Sponsor Sign $250

*Platinum, Diamond, and Gold sponsorships 
include complimentary foursome.

¨ Individual $175

¨ Foursome $700

¨ Dinner only ____ x $75

Fees: Sponsorship Opportunities:



September 27, 2021
12:00pm

2907 Main St. | Brewster, MA
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GOLF OPEN
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Limited to 120 golfers. Don’t delay!

For more information or to sign up, 
fill out and mail in the back of this sheet,

call the parish office at (508) 385-3252 ex.10,
or visit www.ourladyofthecape.org


